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Congratulations to all our fabulous 

Learners for putting in ‘the hard yards’ 
with their Literacy Goals this year.   
 
Come join us for a Final Celebration 
and morning tea with our learners, 
tutors and friends.  All are welcome to 
attend. 
 
When: Friday 5th December 
 
Where: Blind Foundation,15 Liverpool St 
 
Time: 10:00am 
 

This will be followed by Morning Tea at 
Literacy Waikato  

 
Note: Parking will not be available so you will 

need to find off-site parking or use the  
free shuttle bus. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy Waikato 

mailto:info@literacywaikato.org.nz


 

 

 

 
 
 
 
What a fantastic year we have had, new premises, changes in staff, a huge increase 
in numbers and some exciting new programmes, collaborations and initiatives. 
Throughout it all staff and tutors have continued to provide professional, 
compassionate and skilled delivery of literacy assistance to learners. This is a 
wonderful organisation to be part of. 
 
As we look toward 2015 we are excited at further possibilities for improvement and 
for new initiatives. Many of our tutors are training in the National Certificate of 
Literacy and Numeracy either as educator or vocational. This will raise the bar 
professionally and allow us to deliver tutoring to meet contractual requirements. 
 
Now that we are settled in to our rooms we have a better idea about ways to set up 
tutoring to make best use of the space. We have appreciated the extra space and 
also the accessibility and visibility of our service. 
 
We have also heard some incredible success stories and life changing experiences. 
Learners have gone on to new jobs, to further study, and passed driver’s licence 
tests, all with a new confidence in their skills. Learners have completed course 
through the Te Kura, Open Polytech or through Open Wananga, many have 
achieved unit standards for their record of learning. Most importantly people have 
changed their literacy practices and now read to their children, read a newspaper or 
a book, write emails or stories, and take control of their finances.   
 
This is an organisation with heart! We change lives, we offer people choice, change 
and freedom. Thank you all for being a part of it all. 
 
Merry Christmas 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Manager’s Desk 



 

 
 

Coincidently our final day of tutoring for the year is also international volunteer day. 
Our volunteers are the backbone of our organisation and we could not help all the 
learners we help without you. You are amazing, your commitment and passion 
transforms the lives of learners. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
******************************************************************************** 

 
Our annual tutor development and training day will be held on the 2nd 
February in our rooms. We will start at 9:30am and finish at 3pm. We 
are developing a great programme to get us started for 2015. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      ***TUTORS***            
 

Kick Start your tutoring in 

2015 at Literacy Waikato: 
 
Monday 2nd February 
      9:30 – 3:00   
See you there!!!                          

International volunteer day 

 



The Boy and the Starfish 

A man was walking along a deserted beach at sunset. As he walked he could see a young boy 

in the distance, as he drew nearer he noticed that the boy kept bending down, picking 

something up and throwing it into the water. 

Time and again he kept hurling things into the ocean.  

As the man approached even closer, he was able to see that the boy was picking up starfish 

that had been washed up on the beach and, one at a time he was throwing them back into the 

water.  

The man asked the boy what he was doing, the boy replied,"I am throwing these washed up 

starfish back into the ocean, or else they will die through lack of oxygen. "But", said the man, 

"You can't possibly save them all, there are thousands on this beach, and this must be 

happening on hundreds of beaches along the coast. You can't possibly make a difference." 

The boy looked down, frowning for a moment; then bent down to pick up another starfish, 

smiling as he threw it back into the sea. He replied,  

"I made a huge difference to that one!"                                      ~Author Unknown~ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are all making a difference to the ‘one’. 

 

 

 

https://www.google.co.nz/imgres?imgurl=http://www.digitalsparkmarketing.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/10/STARFISH.png&imgrefurl=http://www.digitalsparkmarketing.com/inspirational-stories/matter-of-perspective/&docid=9wBZd1Dgn7NgJM&tbnid=KM141b7OMu_dOM:&w=440&h=300&ei=K-trVK2jCcTFmwWN44DACQ&ved=0CAIQxiAwAA&iact=c


 

 

 

What an exciting week! This was a great opportunity to celebrate our adult learners 
and also to celebrate our new premises. Celebrate we certainly did.  
Our reception area was brightened with posters and balloons and each day a lovely 
morning tea was available for the learners and tutors. There is something social 
about sharing kai and this was an opportunity for people to share their stories as 
well. Excitement built throughout the week as we promoted our Whanau Open 
House coming up on Saturday. 
Our big event was an open morning for learners, whānau, and anyone else that 
wanted to come. A massive BBQ trailer courtesy of Mainfreight kept our volunteers 
busy sizzling free sausages for all. The smells of cooking wafting around the area 
attracted passers-by as well as those already part of the poupou, as did music 
through the sound system. The sound system was also used when some learners 
shared their stories, an inspiring and uplifting experience for those who shared and 
those who listened. 
 
 

 
 
 
Inside the rooms a number of activities entertained learners and whanau.  Word 
games and puzzles, games in the computer suite, a tutor was available to read 
stories to children and a whiteboard handy for people to write comments on. 
Downstairs our wonderful craft tutor was kept very busy with a simple activity making 
decorated page corner bookmarks, two of our lovely tutors ran a small raranga 
workshop and the annex was full of treasures for a white elephant stall. 
This was a great event enjoyed by learners and tutors alike. We look forward to 
holding it again next year – brighter and better! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy Waikato Adult Learner’s Week  

 



 

 

 

 

Tutor Kick Start Day 2 February  
Term One    3 February – 2 April   
 *Waitangi Day 6 February 
Term Two   20 April – 3 July         
*Anzac Day Observed 27 April 
Term Three   20 July – 25 September   
Term Four   12 October – 11 December  
*Labour Day 26 October 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
On the 23rd September Literacy Waikato was visited by Bronwyn Yates, CEO of 
Literacy Aotearoa, and Te Koruru regional representatives Lloyd Davies and Janet 
Te Rore. They met with members of the governance committee and staff who 
learned more about the organisation, had questions answered and enjoyed a 
wonderful opportunity to get to know each other. 
 

This was the first time representatives from National Office have visited us in our 
new rooms and they were impressed with our setup. It was good for them to see the 
buzz of activity and learning that was taking place and the wonderful atmosphere we 
have here.  

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A visit from our CEO 

 

If Plan A didn't work out, there's 

still 25 more letters in the 

alphabet! Help #EndIlliteracy! 
 

http://www.pinterest.com/search?q=EndIlliteracy


 

 
 

 

I have been using the services offered by Literacy Aotearoa off and on for around eight years 

now. In that time this has been their third home. I have always found all of the tutors to be 

friendly, helpful and just great at their job, I wish I had teachers like this team when I was at 

school.   

 

I find myself talking (raving) about how wonderful the team is here whenever I hear of 

someone having problems with literacy and numeracy skills. I would especially like to thank 

Stephanie for all her help over the last three years and for putting up with me.  

Again, thanks. 

Graeme Cruwys 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Graeme will often spoil us here at Literacy Waikato with his culinary prowess… first it was a 

tray full of mouth-watering scones and more recently a decadent chocolate cake with 

whipped cream… Mmmm!  

The gratitude of our learners is often very humbling, (and delicious!).    

 

 

         ------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

As we come to the end of another great year there are a ‘whole heap’ of people we would like 

to thank. An organisation like ours depends on the support and good will of many, many 

people in many, many ways. 

Our wonderful tutors, our amazing staff, our great governance committee, Wintec, Tertiary 

Education Commission, Ministry of Social Development, Trust Waikato, Community 

Organisation Grants, Lotteries Grants, Waikato Times, Lugtons, the friendly staff at BP 

across the road, Cambridge community house, Huntly Friendship house, Malcolm Hill, 

Barbara Sherson, RAW….. 

 

 

 

Thank you all for supporting us as an organisation,  

and through us, our incredible learners.  
 

 

A message of appreciation 



 

 

 
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
With grateful thanks for grants and support from: 
 

    
 

Mission Statement 
To provide a quality literacy service to adults in 
the community. 

 

 

 
Date Time Event 

 5th 
DEC 

10:00 End of year Event 
+ Last Day 

 2nd  
FEB  

9:30 – 3:00 Tutor KICK 
START DAY 

 3rd  
FEB 

9:00 
onwards   

First Day of 
TERM ONE 

 

 
Every day our learners and 

tutors enjoy catching up  

on both National and 

World News.  The friendly 

team at BP Whitiora kindly 

hold our complimentary 

copies of the Waikato 

Times each day – such a 

wonderful resource! 
 

WE THANK YOU  

  louiseg@literacywaikato.org.nz 
 

   
               margaretj@literacywaikato.org.nz 

 

  

               

 

 

 

               reception@literacywaikato.org.nz 

Louise Gaastra 

Te Kaiwhakahaere 

Margaret Jillings 

Te Kaiāwhina 
 

Michelle Mackie 

Te Kaiwhakatau Manuhiri 

 

http://www.communitymatters.govt.nz/Funding-and-grants---Crown-Funds---Community-Organisation-Grants-Scheme
http://www.trustwaikato.co.nz/
http://www.google.co.nz/imgres?imgurl=http://www.discoveryforteens.org.nz/img/Sponsers/Lottery-grants-spons.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.discoveryforteens.org.nz/sponsors&h=125&w=185&tbnid=aLk3mCQpO3VBfM:&zoom=1&docid=-WjcuMnr_qwTlM&ei=aZfyU5XfEY2UuASNoICoBg&tbm=isch&ved=0CEMQMygdMB0&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=1090&page=1&start=0&ndsp=40

